
Ledoux, A.R. November 1, 1893 

A.R.EB&QU to James J. Hill. 

Re Haggin's contract with Baltimore which 
will expire next July. Has "been taaing up 
Gt Falls against his"[Haggin's] "proposition 
to put up electrolytic works in Ne York." 
Discusses rates and prices of shipping 

[copper] and states he thinks Hill "could 
get an exclusive contract for one half of 
the Anaconda's product at about the prices 
I have mentioned." 
Has been 



persons in England a the Boston Montana 
mine. 

1 General correspondence by date 


